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7th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

  
Easter Service  
 
We are delighted to tell you that we will be attending an Easter service at Trinity Church on 
Tuesday 1st April. The Reception class and Y1 & Y2 are attending a service at 09:30, and Y3 – 
Y6 have their service at 10:30. The service is being presented by Y3 and Y4 pupils, so they will 
be in attendance at both services.  Parents are welcome to join us in church, but please be 
aware seating is limited.  
 
We are looking for a number of parents volunteers to help escort the children to and from 
church; please complete the Parentmail Form that will be sent out shortly if you would like to 
help. Volunteers will be selected on a first come, first served basis. If you do not hear back 
from the school office by 18th March, we thank you but we do not need your help on this 
occasion.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Boucher      
Headteacher  
 

 
  
 
 

 

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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